
December 15, 2019 
Bible Class: 271 

Attendance: 529 

Offering: $30,537 

Kids 4 Kitale: $160 

get connected 
No password required 

TAX REFUND!  
 

Now that I have your attention, there are only two weeks left to make any end-of-year          
charitable contributions that are tax deductible. Now is the time to make any last minute      
donations to ANY of our ministries: Rust Street, Missions, Rams for Christ or the CCC             
Transforming Campus project, CURA Brasil, Camp Victory, General Fund, Concho Valley Turning 
Point, and the list goes on!  
 

You can give using our JSCC app, Sunday morning during the offering (please use an envelope 
and note what you want your donation to benefit), or drop it by the office. As always, we      
appreciate you and thank you for your financial support of all our ministries.  
 

Mark Webster, for the elders 

 
 

* * * * *  

 

They're BACK ...the Believers are once again selling geraniums for Relay For Life! We will be   
taking orders throughout the month of January. We know you can't wait - we can't either!         
Be watching our announcements for more information.  : -)  

 

WORSHIP SERVICE ▪ DECEMBER 22, 2019 

Senior Minister, Scott Allen 

Worship Leader, Bryan Elliott 
 

 Hark, the Herald Angels Sing 

 Angels We Have Heard on High 

 Welcome/Call To Worship - Jason Creed, Youth Minister 

 Prayer of Praise -  

 O’ Come All Ye Faithful 

 O’ Little Town of Bethlehem 

 Communion - Ben Green 

 Kids 4 Kitale Children’s Offering  
 NO ‘ONE WAY’ IN DECEMBER 

 Offering - Wes Green 

 Joy to the World 

 “Hope for a Better Christmas” - Scott Allen 

 To Us a Child of Hope Is Born 

 Pastoral Comments & Prayer - Dan Baker 

 Because He Lives  
 

 

PRAYER PARLOR: Before, during and after Worship, two of our elders and their wives will be    
available for prayer & conversation in the Parlor which is in between the Worship Center Foyer & 
the Chapel.  



calendar of events 

Today, December 22 - REGULAR SCHEDULE 

9am  Bible Class for all ages - Study topic:  “WE’RE ON A MISSION FROM GOD” 

10am  Worship Service, Worship Center 

  Servicio en Español, Chapel  
 

*All church offices will be closed December 23-27 for the Christmas Holidays!  
 

Tuesday, December 24 

   No Men’s Bible Study - resumes December 31 

  No Mom’s Bible Study - resumes January 14 
 

6pm  Christmas Eve Candlelight Service, Worship Center 
 

Wednesday, December 25  
  No Ladies Bible Class - resumes January 15 

  NO SERVICE/NO CLASS 
 

Sunday, December 29 

9:30am  Hospitality Hour - donuts, muffins, hot chocolate, coffee, and cider 

10am  NO BIBLE CLASS - WORSHIP ONLY - NO BULLETIN 

 
 

 

     

 

 
 

 

welcome! 
Thank you for joining us for worship today. We are so glad you are here. Our desire is that God would 
bless and direct this time together and that our worship is in Spirit and in Truth.  
 

Senior Minister - Scott Allen   Elders: Dan Baker, Mark Davis 

Associate Minister - Bryan Elliott  Mitch Freeman, David Gay 

Family & Connection Minister - Phil Gold Kirk Hawkins, David Hettick 

Youth Minister - Jason Creed    Don Horner, Lanny Layman 

Campus Minister - Doug Johnson  Michael O’Briant, Allen Price    

Campus Minister - Jerrica Osbourn  Trey Smith, David Timm 

Children’s Minister - Elizabeth O’Briant   Mark Webster 

Rust Street Ministries Director - Bryan Jarvis Elder on Staff - Mitch Freeman 

 church news 

Did you know we have an online directory you can access via a phone app? Go to the app store 
and download the “RDS UNITE” app. Call the office (949-3701) to obtain the JSCC code. To set up 
your account, you must use the same email address you provided to us for our RDS database.  If 
you need a “tutorial” stop by the office anytime M-F and we’ll be happy to help! Blessings, Bryan 
 

Want a New Year’s resolution that really can change your life? A new Financial Peace University 
class will begin at on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 in the Fellowship Hall. This will be our 11th class 
to facilitate and we know how this class has helped so many find financial peace and stop being 
slaves to debt, save more money than they thought possible, and find financial freedom. Dave 
Ramsey's   9 week video and discussion course has a unique view with old fashion values that really 
can change your family tree. You can do it too!! The church office will have the FPU kits at a              
discounted price. FMI: contact Dan (650-1258) or Loann (277-4464) Baker  

 

 
 

 

prayer needs 
HEALTH/HEALING: Bob Knox, Darrell Rogers, Bryan Elliott, Bob Dunham, Kathy Robinson, Carma 
Brandon, and Gene Sorrells.  
 

HOSPICE: James Hettick  
 

HOSPITALS: none 
 

LOVED ONES LIVING WITH CANCER: Kathy Robinson, Lew King, Ann Becknell Way, Cydnie Worley, 
Stephanie Emfinger, Dick Chance, Lou Ann Cate, Susan Armstrong, Joe Dominguez, Terry Taylor, 
Michelle Culp, Kirk Hawkins, Mike Stephens, Jeanne Ellis, Peggy Sterling, Cherie McIntosh, Renee 
Dunagan, Leslie Heatley, Leslie Plumlee, Sandra DeVos, Carl Smith, Jay Moore, Paul Cormier, Fae 
Danz, Donna Young, and Lonnie Carlile. 
 

LOVED ONES LIVING IN NURSING & REHABILITATION CENTERS: Maggie Davis, Mary Nell Mahon, 
Yvonne Lancaster, Helen Hensley, Louise Manning, Jerri Kay Mills, Joan Lyles, Margaret Green, Sam 
Kuykendall, Steve Mayfield, Shirley Hemphill, June Strebeck, Merle Elledge, Vivian Clements, and 
Dale Moos. 
 

MILITARY TROOPS: Cody Kretschmer, Sam Stone, Bailey Hill, Nate Ferguson, Josh Frasier, Ethan 
Elliott, Brent Danner, Brittany Danner, Brad McAlister, Brittany Orr, Cody Phillips, Elliott Linder, 
Briana Mejia, Brittany Mejia, Biviana Yruegas, Daniel Farias, and Charlene Bissell. 
 

 

SYMPATHY TO: Tommie & Keith Elkins and family at the loss of her nephew, Jason Workman (31) 
of Shallowater, who was killed in an auto accident Wednesday, December 11. Services were     
Monday, December 16 at the County Line Baptist Church near Lubbock.  

 

Jackie & Raymond Sessom, Beth & T. Watkins and their families at the passing of brother-in-law, 
Don Greenlee, on Saturday, December 14. A memorial service was held Monday, December 16 in    
Colorado City, TX. 


